Welcome to Cornerstone Church!
Sunday, February 3, 2013 10:00 a.m.   

Welcome!  We are so glad you chose to spend your Sunday with us. 

Chiming of the Trinity                  Director of Music,
Susan Rovira
Word of Welcome!     “God is Good!  All the Time!”
Reverend Cromie

Presentation of the Bible    
                                               
Call to Worship
Konnie Clary
Praise Songs “I Exalt Thee,” “Awesome God”

Call to Confession
Reverend Cromie
Unison Prayer of Confession and Time of Silence
Reverend Cromie
Declaration of God’s Love and Forgiveness
Reverend Cromie
  Congregational Response “Holy, Holy, Holy”

Time for Children and Children’s Offering* 
Reverend Cromie

   “Souper Bowl of Caring”
Ritual of Friendship (print your name in the Friendship Pad) 


                                             Worship Leader,
Faron Trick
Announcements                            
Reverend Cromie
How I See It – Shared Testimony from Veronica Smith
Joys & Concerns
Faron Trick


Prayers of the People & The Lord’s Prayer
Konnie Clary
Time of Greeting
Faron Trick
Hymn #467  “How Great Thou Art,” verses 1, 3, & 4 
Affirmation of Faith: The Apostles’ Creed
Faron Trick
Giving Thanks with our Offering of Gifts and Tithes
Konnie Clary
Offertory Anthem  “Holy Ground”
Cornerstone Choir
                                      

   Congregational Response “Give Thanks”

Prayer of Dedication
Faron Trick
New Testament Scripture: Luke 2:22-40
Reverend Cromie
Meditation  “Designated as Holy”
Reverend Cromie
Hymn #324  “Open My Eyes That I May See,” verses 1, 3, & 4

Benediction (Please join hands in a circle.) 
Reverend Cromie
* Children may leave for Sunday School.

Next Sunday, February 10th, Pastor Courtney will preach “Let Us Love One Another,” based on 1 John 4:7-13.  It is also Blue Jean Sunday!  So wear your blue jeans and bring a pair to donate if you have one.  Join us!  All are welcome!
Today we celebrate "The Souper Bowl of Caring" - a great opportunity for congregations to involve youth in mission and raise funds for hunger projects. As you leave church, we ask all who are able to put one dollar into soup pots held by our youth.  

There will be a meeting of the NEW Missions Committee after worship on February 10th.  The purpose of the meeting is to plan and review some upcoming Missions opportunities for Cornerstone.  Please plan to attend if you are interested in serving on this committee, or talk to Konnie Klary if you would like to participate in Missions.
Lent begins on February 13th – join us for a joint Ash Wednesday Service at 7:00 PM at the Jackson United Methodist Church (JUMC), 68 Bennetts Mills Road.

Our Thanks to our Elders as Members of our Session
Clerk of Session: Sharron A. Smith
2013: Denise Mudalel, Lisa Capurso, Okoro Okparaeke, Chuck Calhoun
2014: Dominique Robert, Todd Moyer, Kellie Pushko, Bruce Thompson

2015: Barbara Dougherty, David LaCross, Gail Carlson, Wendy Barone

The next Session meeting will be on Wednesday, February 20th at 7:00 PM.

Our Board of Deacons – thank you for your service!
2013 Betty Thompson (Moderator), Laurie Wegner
2014 David Carlson, Sueli Paes de Barros
2015 Jim Ryan, Laura Stone
Next Meeting – February 20, 7:00 p.m. at the home of Betty Thompson.
Pastor: Courtney Cromie, 732-928-2424, or 561-703-2263
Director of Music: Susan Rovira, 609-371-1473
Intern from Princeton Seminary: Konnie Klary, 509-590-9156
Intern from New Brunswick Seminary: Kathy Genus, 732-585-3290
Director of Christian Education:  Kristen DiGirolamo, 732-657-7808
Treasurer: Gordon Connelly, 732-833-4264

Administrative Secretary:  Elizabeth Hughes, 732-833-6857
Administrative Manager:  Jim Ryan, 732-833-8514  
Nursery Care: Patti Miller, 732-928-3212, Courtney Miner
Cornerstone Choir rehearsals are weekly on Thursday evenings, from 7 - 8:30 p.m. in the Sanctuary at DeBows Methodist Church. If you are a high school youth or adult who would like to participate in the choir, please contact Susan Rovira, 609-371-1473, srplus3@comcast.net.
Shop Rite Gift Cards are available for you to purchase each Sunday before worship, and 5% of the purchase price goes directly to the church.  Thanks to all, we have raised $9160 for the Foundation Fund.  For more information, contact Vernice DaConceicao.

Youth Activity – all middle school and high school youth are invited to a “Fast Food Frenzy” with Kathy Genus and Pastor Courtney on February 10th after worship. Join us for a progressive fast food meal with discussion at each restaurant. Cost is $10.

The 2013 Presbyterian Youth Triennium will be July 16-20 at Purdue University. This is an opportunity to help youth connect their lives with their growing faith. If you are a Youth who is interested in attending, please speak to Pastor Courtney.  Initial applications are due on February 15th, and scholarship money is available.
An Adult Evening Study co-taught by Kathy Genus and Pastor Courtney meets every Tuesday night through February 12th from 6:30-8 PM at the home of Bob and Laurie Wegner. The name of the book is:  Real Followers: A Radical Quest to Expose the Pretender Inside Each of Us by Michael Slaughter and Warren Bird.  Suggested donation towards the cost of the book is $15. Scholarship money is available. 

Cornerstone Children’s Ministry & The DeBows Wesley Club meets on the 2nd and 4th Thursday of the month, from 6:00 to 7:30 pm., at DeBows. This group is for children in K—6th grade.  Each meeting includes a bible story, craft, snacks, and games!  The next meeting will on Thursday, February 14th when the kids will be visiting CentraState and delivering valentines to sick children.  
Women’s Tuesday Morning Bible Study This group is doing a 10-week Beth Moore study of Esther which will continue on Tuesday mornings through February 12th from 10:30 AM – 12:15 PM at the home of Elizabeth Hughes and led by Pastor Courtney.  All women are welcome!  On February 19th, we will start a new Beth Moore study on the book of James.
Volunteers scheduled for next Sunday, February 10th:

· Set-up: Dominique Robert & Sueli Paes de Barros 
· Greeters: Betty Corio, Jim Ryan
· Media Shout: Todd Moyer
Cornerstone Meets at McAuliffe Middle School
35 South Hope Chapel Road, Jackson

www.cornerstonechurchofjackson.org

Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 140, Jackson, NJ   08527

732-928-2424. E-mail:  pastor@cornerstonechurchofjackson.org  
Cornerstone Presbyterian Church

A place where you can be who you are.

“Building Community on the Solid Rock of Jesus Christ”

Mission Statement:

We the people of Cornerstone

Are a part of God’s Grand Adventure to:

Ground our lives on the solid rock of Jesus Christ,

Build up each other in love through prayer, words and deeds,

And to create God’s community in Jackson and beyond.
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